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05 / 2002
Hey Fiero Maniacs:

Where were you on April 20th?… Did you forget about our Club’s meeting? Well, we had 6 people and 4 Fieros at our last meeting: myself, Gary, Alex, Stanley and Stanley Jr. and Paul. (Bruce showed up, but left early).
Discussion at our last meeting was: pictures from Daytona… and 4.9L Cadillac motor… Alex is thinking about one.

Price for a kit from Ed Parks is $2,000. To get more info go to: www.thefierofactory.com (newly updated site!)
Congratulations to our Pembroke Pines trophy winners! 5 Fieros showed up to a nice over 110 cars – “Car Show” at Pembrooke Pines on April 14th, 2002. The show was sponsored by POCI-Hurricane Chapter and Pines Pontiac dealer 3rd Place in  Fiero class goes to Brygida T. and her silver ’87 GT. 2nd place was awarded to Jorge’s black ’87 GT. 1st place goes to Clem and his ‘88GT.
Photos: http://www.ofoto.com/BrowsePhotos.jsp?UV=741759674504_56193696303&US=0&collid=88342396303
2nd ANNUAL PONTIAC – BUICK – OLDSMOBILE – PEMBROOKE PINES SHOW
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  Hank’s Mera                                     Clem’s ‘88GT                                    Gary’s ’88 coupe                         Jorge’s ’87 GT                   
           Brygida’s ‘87GT
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With Deepest Sympathy:
To the wife, family and friends of Don Burns whom passed away few days ago. Don was a great Fiero fellow. His red ‘86GT with V-8 Archie engine was awarded at many car shows he attended. 

Few of you in Fiero community might have known Don and surely remember his Fiero. 
Funeral Services are scheduled for Saturday, May 4th, 1-3pm at TM Ralph Funeral Home
7001 NW 4th St. in Plantation, FL (ph. 954-587-6888). If you wish to attend, please bring your Fiero.

        Don Burns’ 86GT
BRYGIDA T.

Next meeting is on Saturday, May 18th at 7pm – IHOP on 45th Street in WPB.  BE THERE! 

http://pbfieros.tripod.com






